
From: Garrison 
Sent: March 19, 2025 10:01 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron 
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca> 

 
Subject: Hamilton bike share funding 

  

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Hello, 

I just wanted to send a quick message to express my support for the city of Hamilton to 
continue to fund the Hamilton bike share program. I use it often and I see many other 
people using it often in place of driving. I think it is a wonderful program that is 
affordable and accessible. 

  

Thank you, 

Garrison Siberry 
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